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 Georgina Gray OBJ2015/6208/P 11/12/2015  17:49:16 I'm concerned about the level of noise and the length of the period of time when the works would be 

taking place not to mention the alternations to the building. i feel there is not enough information 

provided to assess the extend of proposed works. I believed we are in a conservation area and I don't 

understand how the changes to the external of the building could be even taken into consideration.
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